
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, December 1, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Bean and Cheese Burrito  

 Salad Bar  

 Carrot Sticks  

 Whole Kernel Corn   

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None today 

 

1. Attention 7th and 8th grade girls! Girls basketball will be having their end of year pizza 

party today. Head to Coach Olson’s room after school to meet. Please arrange ahead of 

time to be picked up at 4. If you have any questions see Coach Olson. Go Tigers!  

 

2. Attention Adventurers! 

 

RPG Club will be meeting today, immediately after school, until 4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets.  New members are always 

welcome!  Feel free to drop by and see what RPG Club is all about.  See Mr. Walsen or 

Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you after school today! 

 

3. The boys’ basketball teams played Washington Blue team and the 7
th

 grade team had a 

decisive victory with great team defense and great play from The Galloping Grant 

Kostrewza, Mathew the Flying Squirrel Meehan, and from Dazle Dazle Dylan Colbert.   

 

The 8
th

 grade team also had a decisive win over Washington with great team defense and 

great play form Owen the Tasmanian Diablo Cherry, Antonio Chuk a 3 Ruiz, Dryden The 

Barbarian Hall,  and great rebounding from Connor The Windmill Crowe.  

 

 


